
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
   

  

  

 
 
 

   
  

  
 

   
  

 
 

 

  

 

The Design Review Board meeting 
scheduled January 13, 2016 

has been cancelled. 

The next regular meeting is 
scheduled for January 27, 2016. 


